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EAU CLAIRE, WI - Senator Kathleen Vinehout and Representative Dana Wachs will host a
Town Hall Meeting regarding the proposed 2017-19 State Budget in Eau Claire on May 20,
2017.

  

“This state budget will have significant impact on our schools, our roads and our natural
resources,” Vinehout said.  “The state budget is all about priorities and people need to let their
voices be heard on where the state should invest its precious resources.”

  

“We look forward to hearing from our constituents. The important budget decisions that are
made in Madison will have an impact on our communities for years to come. The input from
citizens help us make decisions as legislators,” said Wachs.

  

The public, local legislators and other elected officials are invited to participate.

  

DATE  TIME   LOCATION

  

May 20 2:30pm-4:30pm L.E. Phillips Memorial Library ~ Eau Claire Room

  

(Saturday)    400 Eau Claire Street, EAU CLAIRE

  

****
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Linda Kleinschmidt contributed this story.
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